
 

 

Dear South Bay Residents, 
 

Happy New Year! We hope this email finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to 

enhance the quality of life in our community, the City of South Bay is conducting a 

comprehensive community survey. Your input is needed to help shape the future of our 

city. 
 

We invite you to participate in the survey by clicking on the following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CityofSouthBay  

 
To provide you with more information about the survey, we have attached a flyer with 

more information as well as a QR Code that can be used to access the survey from your 

phone or tablet. Your opinions matter, and your feedback will help us make better 

decisions that reflect the needs and preferences of all our residents. 
 

Additionally, we encourage you to share this survey with your friends and neighbors 

within South Bay. The more voices we have, the better we can understand the different 

perspectives within our community. Simply forward this email, share the survey link, or 

flyer with others, so we can all work towards a better South Bay. 
 

Your participation is crucial, and we appreciate your time and contribution to this 

important initiative.  
 

Thank you for being an active and engaged member of the City of South Bay 

community. 
 
 

Laura Miller Goodman 

President 

UNICUS Rail and Consulting 

Phone: 448-215-0573 

Email: lmgoodman@unicusrail.com 

www.unicusrail.com 

3551 S. Blairstone Rd. STE 105-49 

Tallahassee, FL 32301 
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